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Dear Friends,

This letter certifies that all items sold on the BAGEL BOSS WEBSITE are strictly Kosher.  The bagels, 
rolls, challahs, challah rolls and other bread products are PARVE & PAS YISROEL, all other products are 
ASSUMED DAIRY (either dairy ingredients or dairy utensils) unless a label discloses otherwise.  Any 
questions should be directed to me (contact information above).

The following Bagel Boss locations are under my Kashrus Supervision:  

Bagel Boss of Carle Place*
Bagel Boss of Hewlett

Bagel Boss of Hicksville
Bagel Boss of Lake Success*

Bagel Boss of Merrick 
Bagel Boss of Murray Hill, NYC (3rd Ave.)

Bagel Boss of Oceanside
Bagel Boss of Roslyn*

All these locations mentioned above are owned and operated by Non-Jewish Owners/Partners for 
Shabbos & Yom Tov.  The bagels, rolls, challahs, challah rolls and other bread products baked at these locations 
are PARVE & (except those with *) PAS YISROEL.  All other products are assumed DAIRY, unless a sign or 
label discloses otherwise.  All Dairy products are assumed to be Non-Cholov-Yisrael (except in Bagel Boss of 
Hewlett where some are Cholov-Yisrael, check the signs for details).  Off premises parties are generally not 
under my Supervision, unless special arrangements are made.

Please be aware that there are several Bagel Boss Deli locations that are not Kosher.

   This letter is the exclusive property of Rabbi Asher Schechter & Congregation Ohr Moshe and
it is valid through  ז"תשפראש השנה  which coincides with September 12, 2026. 

With Torah Greetings,

Rabbi Asher Schechter
AS/tf


